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In ground gas testing at Wentworth Point Public School 14 March 2023
As part of the development application process for the Wentworth Point Public School upgrade – 
Stage 2, we will be undertaking ground gas testing at the location of the proposed new building. 

A drilling rig will be on site from approximately 7 am to 5 pm on 14 March, weather permitting. The rig 
will drill two deep holes at the approximate locations marked on the map below. The wells will be sealed 
at ground level and fitted with caps and a locked box for future testing purposes. 

An exclusion zone will be installed around the wells to ensure the safety of staff and students. School 
supervision will also be in place. 

Noise levels during drilling are expected to be minimal.

In addition to the testing of the new wells, existing inspection points will be tested on the 16 March. 
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Exact location of well sites are approximate.
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